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DFI and Oxfam launched the Commitment to Reducing Inequality Index at a roundtable for
Geneva-based UN organisations. Held at the International Labour Organisation headquarters in
Geneva, it gave a  brief presentation  of key findings. The 30 participants focussed their
discussion mainly on issues around the positive impact of social protection spending on
inequality, and on how best to measure progress in improving labour rights, including for
women.

  

In the roundtable and separate bilateral meetings with ILO staff, excellent suggestions were
made for improving the Index and enhancing cooperation between the ILO, DFI and Oxfam on
data collection and analysis in future editions of the CRI.
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